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December 8, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
As you likely know, this week new stay-at-home orders went into effect across most of California amid a 
dangerous surge in COVID-19 cases and hospitalizations. 
 
In response, the Los Angeles Unified School District is shutting down all school campuses starting this 
Thursday, Dec. 10 for the remainder of the Fall semester. This includes a suspension of all activities on 
school campuses including in-person tutoring, testing, technology support and special services. 
 
In adherence to these guidelines, The Accelerated Schools will be temporarily suspending all on-campus 
activities through January 8.  
 
Food Service will be the sole exception. We will continue to distribute meals to our students and 
community Monday - Friday, between the hours of 7am-1pm at the TAS Front Gate. 
 
As always, parents are encouraged to reach out with questions and to request remote support. 
 
To Request Support by Email: 
askTAS@accelerated.org 
askACES@accelerated.org 
askWAHs@accelerated.org 
 
To Request Support by Phone: 
TAS General Helpline: (323) 238-5933 
TAS Technology Support Helpline: (323) 387-3342 
TAS Registered Nurse Helpline: (323) 387-3291 
LAUSD Hotline for Students (213) 443-1300 
LAUSD Hotline for Parents: (213) 241-2700 
LA County Department of Mental Health (800) 854-7771 or text “LA” to 741741 
 
Our hope is to have all students back on campus as soon as possible and safe as possible. Until then, stay 
safe at home! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Grace Lee-Chang 
Chief Executive Officer 
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